May 14, 2018
Chairman Dave Burke

Senate Committee on Health, Human Services and Medicaid 

1 Capitol Square

Columbus, OH 43215
Columbus, OH 43215 
RE: Oppose SB 210

Dear Chairman Burke, Vice Chairman Beagle, Ranking Member Tavares and Members of the Senate

Health, Human Services and Medicaid Committee:  

My name is Erin Sykes and I am writing to you as a private citizen and resident of the state of Ohio.
I oppose SB 210, as I believe single-use, disposable items damage our environment and eventually the health of my children.  I also think it is a problem that the bill takes away the ability of local governments to implement fees to reduce waste at its source and at the same time, it does not propose any such measure from the state to reduce waste and prevent pollution.  Our local communities and our state need to play a role in reducing waste and preventing pollution and this bill as written does not allow us to prevent pollution in our state.
I urge you to vote NO on SB 210.
Sincerely,

Erin Sykes
94 N. Shafer St.
Athens, OH 45701

